
 

Monday 25th September 2023  

  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

We are very excited to have Rags2Riches come into school on Wednesday 11th October to raise 

money for new equipment in school. Each child has been given a Rags2Riches bag to take home 

and bring back any items of clothing that are no longer needed within their household. 

 

Please help us to raise money for our school whilst also helping the environment by reducing the 

amount of waste taken to Landfill sites. Not only do the children learn the benefits of recycling, 

but they also learn how to work as a team to get to a successful outcome.  

Filled bags can be brought back to school no earlier than Monday 2nd October. 

 

Below is a list of items that can/can’t be accepted. 

 

Thank you for your continuous support. 

 

Miss Barker 

 

 


